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 We had a little bit of a rocky start at our first 
meeting of the year, but hopefully things will smooth 
out with our next meeting. Our new place for the 
rest of the year is at Pomerado Elementary and the 
room is larger than Garden Road. 

	 Thanks to everyone who helped set up the 
room since the day custodian was out on jury duty 
and wasn’t able to set up for us. I did meet our night 
custodian, Josie, who will be our contact for last 
minute items and Ryan, the day custodian will be 
doing the actual room set up for us. 

	 Thank you, Peggy Martin, for being flexible in 
your schedule to be able to move your talk to a 
week later!!! Her workshop class was fun!!!  

	 After talking to Josie, we did get the ok to do 
refreshments at our meetings. There is no water 
available to do drinks, but we can have snacks!! So 
everyone continue to bring their own drinks and I 
will make sure we have a roll of paper towels at 
each meeting in case of spills.


	 	 	   
 Candy 

Patchwork Post
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Speakers & Workshops 
at a Glance


Peggy Martin

Workshop:  Sun. Sept. 15

Lecture:  Mon. Sept. 16


Melanie Chang

Lecture:  Mon. Oct 14

Workshop:  Wed. Oct. 16


Jan Krentz

Lecture:  Mon. Nov. 4

Workshop: Sat. Nov. 16


Holiday Party

Dec. 9  Kaminski’s


Game Night

Jan. 13, 2020


  Karen Cunagin

Lecture:   Mon. Feb. 10


Philanthropy

March 9, 2020


Demos & Desserts

April 6, 2020


Wendy Mathson

Lecture: May 11

Workshop:  Sat. May 16


End of Year Party

June 8, 2020


President’s Message
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Retreat News 

Friendship’s October 18-20 
quilt retreat is right around 
the corner.  We will have 26 
people in attendance this 
time.  
If you have not made your 
final payment or received 
your block pattern for Mary 
Tabar’s special design that 
we will be creating, please 
let me know and we will 
make arrangements to get 
that to you.  
Also, if there are any food 
allergies or special requests, 
let me know as soon as 
possible so that we can 
notify the retreat center.  I 
look forward to seeing 
everyone there.👀

Important December 
Information 

 December will be the 2nd Monday at 
Kaminski’s BBQ on Poway Road. We need to 
have 30 people signed up to be able to use 

the restaurant. 
Everyone can have 
individual checks, but 
the restaurant is 
asking for each person 
to order 2 items: a 
drink and entrée or a 
dessert and entrée, or 
appetizer and entrée.  
 I will have a sign up 
sheet at the October 
and November 
meetings. I need to let 
the restaurant know 

after the November meeting if we have at 
least 30 people to have the dinner there. If we 
don’t get that many sign ups, we may cancel 
the December meeting.  
 In January 2020, we will be back to our 
normal meeting schedule of the 2nd Monday 
for a few months. 

Candy 

Board Meeting 

Monday, October 7, 2019

Hosts:  Ed and Leah Estrin, 10444 Cheviot 
Ct., San Diego

Time:  6:30 P.M.

All members are welcome to attend.
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Philanthropy 

	 I was totally overwhelmed at our September meeting with the 
abundance of Philanthropy donations which were turned in!! I wish I could 
name each of you generous quilters, but I’m afraid I would accidentally omit 
someone. 

	 Do you know that between our August sit-and-sew and the donations at 
the meeting, we will have more than 80 Christmas placemats to give to 40 

clients of Meals on Wheels?!  (Each person gets 
two placemats.) It will make their day to think 
that someone was kind enough to create those 
expressions of joy for them. 

	 We also had many quilts turned in to be 
given to Project Linus, Elizabeth Hospice, or 
Quilts Beyond Borders. 

	 The other thing that thrilled me at the 
meeting was the new members we had taking 
quilt kits to make for Kid Comfort Quilts. I’m 
sure they will find it a very rewarding 
experience.


	 I can’t thank each of you enough. 

	 Please don’t stop now that you’re on such a roll!!!  We have a fabulous 
supply of fabric in our storeroom in case you want to make a quilt but don’t 
have the fabric you need. Please call me if you want to meet me at the 
storeroom to get fabric for a Philanthropy quilt. My number is (760) 207-2090. 

Loot Locker Update 

Thank you to everyone who participated and 
contributed to the loot locker this past meeting.   

Donations totaled $74.35.  
Before our next meeting, take a few moments to 
search your shelves, drawers, and boxes and bring 
in those items that you haven’t used in Years.  
Those items could be someone else’s treasures. 

Happy Hunting!
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Friendship Quilter’s

Phd (projects half done) Challenge


2019-2020

 


Would you like to earn a Phd in finished projects?

	 	  Do you need a little push to get them done? 


The Phd Challenge will give you the motivation you need and the satisfaction of a 
completed project.

 

·      Turn in your Phd entry form and $10 (that goes towards prizes) to the special 
projects table.


·      Fill out the Phd challenge form with your name, phone and email address. 
There will be a total of 5 projects, one of which is Philanthropy. Each project has a 
deadline and can be turned in ahead of the deadline.


·      All projects must be completed when turned in. That includes, quilting, binding 
and a label with your name and date. Projects without a label will be accepted for 
philanthropy quilts and placemats.


·      Bring your completed projects to the special projects table at the Friendship 
Quilters meetings to be signed off. I will also accept a photo of the project and label 
sent to my phone 858-750-0445.


LIBRARY NEWS 

What a wonderful new location we have found!!   
Plenty of room for all or our activities and no need to even "Shop in the Dark!" 
We checked out 36 books from our Library Table and collected $15.00 from the 
sale of older booklets. 
We will continue to bring the collection of Christmas Quilt Books and they will be 
clustered at the end of the table. 

If you still have overdue Library Books outstanding from last year...….PLEASE 
bring them to the October meeting. 

It will soon be time for us to purchase a couple of new books for our guild library.  
Do you have any suggestions for new titles or additional authors that belong in our 
library?   
Please let Yvonne or Holly know your ideas....call or e-mail us anytime. 

See You At The Library Table!! 
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2019-2020 Phd Challenge

 


 

Name:_______________________________________________


Phone:_______________________________________________


email:________________________________________________


Paid $10/date______________________________  	 check   	 cash

 

 

1.      Due by November meeting.     Date turned in:________________________


2.      Due by February meeting.      Date turned in:__________________________


 

3.      Due by March meeting.      Date turned in:____________________________


 

4.      Due by May meeting.          Date turned in:____________________________


 

PHILANTHROPHY    


5.      Due by May meeting.           Date turned in:___________________________



Friendship Quilters of San Diego October  2019

2019-2020 Guild Meetings 

  

Location:   
Pomerado Elementary School, 12321 Ninth Street, Poway 
All meetings are 7-9 pm.  Doors open at 6:30. 

September 16th, 2019 
October 14th, 2019 
November 4th, 2019   1 week earlier for Veteran’s Day 
December 9th, 2019   Kaminski’s BBQ 
January 13th, 2020 
February 10th, 2020 
March 9th, 2020 
April 6th, 2020   1 week earlier due to Spring Break 
May 11th, 2020 
June 8th, 2020 
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Door Prizes

October Birthdays


Erica Furman, October 11 
Ruth Jones, October 19 
Holly Torrez, October 20 

Please bring a new item costing around 
$20 wrapped or in a gift bag.

Hi, Members! 

For our October meeting, Melanie Chang will be talking about Painting on 
Fabric.


I her workshop, Melanie will show how to paint a really cute Christmas Pillow!  
Melanie is an expert instructor so there is no need to worry about your painting 
skills.  This will be a fun class and will introduce you to the joys of painting on 
fabric.  A kit with everything you need will be provided.  If you are a returning 
student, bring your painting supplies:  paints brushes, 15” x 20” covered foam 
core, aluminum foil, paper towels, 1” masking tae, palette knife or plastic knife.


Workshop Date

Wednesday, October 16


The cost of the workshop is $40.

Kit fee is $18.  

We meet at Paradise Sewing on Poway Road.

Class is from 10:00 - 4:00.

Bring your lunch!
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Treasurer’s Report/September 2019 

Income 
Library                               15.00 
Loot locker      75.35 
Membership dues  1225.00 
Opp. Of the Month     76.00 
PHD’s                               180.00 
Retreat                         3362.00 

  Total income               4933.35 

Expenses 
Rent (to NOV)  232.00 
Storage    108.00 
Speaker    100.00 
Meals        14.00 
Opp Quilt reimb.           82.20 
Retreat reimb.  260.00 
Library reimb.    48.09 

Total Expenses              844.29 

Bank Balance from August 2019.          17,299.08 
Plus Income                                           4,933.35 
Less Expenses                                         (844.29) 

Current Bank Balance                             21,388.14 

submitted by :  Jerre Mayer
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Thank you to our Sponsors


